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ISML/CIR/23-24/69       12th December 2023 

 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS  
 

Dear Parent, 
 

Greetings of the day! 

 
This is to inform you that the Winter Break for all the students starts from               

Friday 15th December 2023 to Tuesday 2nd January 2024. School re-opens after the 
Break on Wednesday 3rd January 2024.  

 
Extra Coaching Classes for X & XII will continue as per the time table which will be 

circulated later. 
 

School office will be functioning on all working days during winter break from                 
8.00 a.m. to 2.00 p.m. School office will remain closed on Monday, 25th December 

2023 & Monday, 1st January 2024.  
 

Wishing you a Merry Christmas and a Happy & Prosperous New Year. 
 

Warm Regards, 
 

 
 
PARVEEN KUMAR 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


